
Condit Elementary School
7000 S. Third St. · Bellaire, TX 77401

713.295.5255

5.20.2021
SDMC Attendance: Dan Greenberg, Alison McKay, Janet Cannon, Alison Heath, Lacey
Grimm, Stacy Sederis, Rachel Autwarter

1. Welcome - thank you Mrs. Sederis for your service these past two years on SDMC.

2. Safety Committee Updates

a. Review of Safety Drills - on track and on schedule

b. Campus COVID Updates - currently 0 active cases and 0 presumed cases

3. Cycle 6 update - About 80% of our students are back in person for this grading

cycle, the trend of getting more students back each grading period continued.

Cycle 6 571 143

4. 2021-2022 Enrollment Projection (740)

a. Current Enrollment - 725 and we have about 15 kindergarten spots left, if

you know families who need to enroll please have them reach out.

5. Mask Guidelines after June 4 - waiting on district guidance on what school will

look like for the last week.  Right now, we are planning on strongly encouraging all

staff and students to remain masks.

6. School Improvement Goals Update - looking at Ren360 BOY vs. MOY growth in

Tier 1 (on level) students.  Slight decreases in K-2, slight increases in 3-5.  End of

Year assessment window ends May 28.

7. STAAR Testing 2021 - Mrs. Grimm discussed the process, successes, and

challenges of bringing in virtual students, testing online.



8. SDMC Voices of Concern

a. How will parents be informed next year about assignments and big rocks?

Ms. McKay talked about putting something out on Monday so parents know

what will happen: Ex: we will be dividing fractions, keeping it topical as

opposed to specific assignments.  Ms. Cannon mentioned that

PowerSchool/HISDConnect allows parents to look at individual

assignments which can help parents see the specifics.

b. Can Condit move to an integrated model for classes? Next year grades

K,1,2 will all be self contained and will all be heterogeneous. This year we

have all of our classes heterogeneous out of necessity, should this be a

practice we adopt at all levels?  Sometimes there is a fear among parents

that children not in a ‘GT’ class won’t be challenged. Dual Language

classes already follow a heterogeneous model.  Ms. Auwater shared that

she believes that the staff and teachers of Condit know best and that

consideration should be given to that as well.  Mr. Greenberg shared that

he continues to get community input through formal and informal

conversations about class groupings and how we serve our students that

are part of special populations. This year nearly every class is

heterogeneous, at all grade levels.

9. Follow up items - none

10. Comments, concerns, & questions


